
Well done to all of the 1st and 2nd class students 

who took part in our Valentine’s heart hunt. An 

enjoyable afternoon was had by all. Also, a big 

thank you to the 3rd class students who hid all 

of the hearts around the school. Our three 

classes are making sure to keep their ‘hearts’ 

healthy and strong by doing lots of physical 

activity even on Valentine’s day. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


